
19 GlivecLen Place,
S.W.l.

25th February, 1952.

Dear Lady Emmott,

Thank you for your letter of 20th February. 
Certainly the role of a patron for your Fair is an 
easy one and I shall be delighted to take it on. 
I feel sure that some contribution to the cost must 
be welcome and I, therefore, enclose a guinea .

With again best wishes for the success of the 
Fair,

Yours sincerely.
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